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6th May 2015 
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni 
 
A big well done to all the current and ex pupils who took part in the Flintshire Music Festival last 
Thursday and Friday. Ruth & Eve Allen, Lottie Horrigan, Carys Roberts, Kayla Forde, David 
Cracknell, Anna Thomas, Amelie Hall, Tilly Horrigan, Robert Crosby, Imogen Thomas, Jessica 
Forde. 
 
School Website 
We’ve been really pleased to see how many ‘hits’ the school website is receiving.  As it is proving 
so popular, we will be making the effort to upload photos of pupil’s activities, more often. 
 
Names on items of clothing 
Can I please ask parents to ensure that all items of clothing do have your child’s name on. We do 
make a concerted effort on a Friday to re-unite children with lost articles of clothing, but it does 
make it extremely tricky when there are no names on.  
 
Music Tuition 

� The music tuition fee of £44 for the summer term is due; please send in payment by 
Friday 22nd May if possible. Cash, or cheque made payable to Nercwys School, or of 
course you can pay on line.  Here is a reminder of what you need to be able to pay online:  
your email address and mobile number that school holds on record for you.  

� To Download the app: If you have a smartphone, please download School Gateway from 
your app store (Android and iPhone). The app shows the same information as the 
website. 
OR  

� Visit the website: www.schoolgateway.com and click on ‘New User’. You’ll receive a text 
message with a PIN number. Use this PIN to log into School Gateway.  

 
� I am attaching the music tuition letter for the next academic year, please read the letter 

carefully and return the form of agreement to the school office by Friday 15th May.  
 
Sport 

� We have entered a football tournament for years 3 & 4 on Wednesday 20th May. Time & 
Venue to be confirmed.  

� We are taking part in the cross country event at Mountain Lane Primary School, Buckley 
on Friday 22nd May.  Time to be announced.  

� We need to be there by 10am and the event starts at 10.30am. 
� Help with lifts is needed for both events please. 

 
 

P.T.O 
 

St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided 
Primary School 
Village Road 

Nercwys 
Mold, Flintshire 

CH7 4EW 
Tel:01352 752654 

 
Email: head.nercwysva@flintshire.gov.uk 

Website: http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com 
Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons 
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Sky Hawk Quiz 
� Year 6 are taking part in a book quiz at the Alun School, Mold on Wednesday June 3rd, 

1.30pm start till 3pm. 
� Help wth lifts is needed please.  

 
Tempest Group Photographs – Thursday 4th June from 9am onwards. 
 
Lost sweatshirts 
Riley Griffiths Y4 has lost 2 school sweatshirts, they do have his name on, please can you check 
to make sure that you have the correct sweatshirts. 
 
Go Green for NSPCC Cymru/Wales 
We are holding a fundraising event in school on Friday 22nd May to raise money for NSPCC 
Cymru / Wales. Children can come to school wearing something green for a small donation. 
 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
 
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 


